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cityclerk - No on Prop 204 byl

113 PG
From:  ARMANDO RIOS <rios32@msn.com> 17 OCT13 P61
To: “cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov" <cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov>

Date: 10/13/2017 2:44 PM Al S al
Subject: No on Prop 204 i

The Prop 204 committee would like to disclose the following expenditure on 10-13-17:
GEO & Associates, $45,000 for Radio and TV

10645 N. Oracle Road, Suite 121-312

Oro Valley, AZ 85737

Thank you,

Armando Rios
Chairman

10/13/2017



